Upper Township School District

525 Perry Road = Petersburg, NJ 08270
Phone (609) 628-3500 * Fax (609) 628-2002
www.upperschools.org

April 14, 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians:

We are now accepting referrals for our Gifted and Talented program. Referrals will be
accepted for students currently in Kindergarten through 7th grade. Parents/guardians may
refer their children by completing the Parent Survey before April 30, 2025. Late referrals
will not be accepted.

The CogAt Screening Form will be administered to any student who is referred to the
program. Multiple data measures are used as criteria for entrance to the program. Parents
will be notified of their child’s eligibility for the program on or around July 1, 2025.

Students who are currently enrolled in the program do not need to be referred again; they
will remain in the program for the 2025-26 School Year.

Sincerely,

Danielle Procopio
Supervisor of Curriculum and Instruction


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_Y0LtMyETkAJBuz8xXnBJ4o0ENGnagLZAgivurIvqfKJRpg/viewform?usp=header

